Office of Superintendent of Schools November 29, 2000
Board Meeting of December 13, 2000

Education
Joseph H. Mathos, Deputy Superintendent

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR AUTHORIZATION FOR THE SUPERINTENDENT TO
ACCEPT THE DONATION OF A ROLLS ROYCE RB-211 AIRCRAFT
ENGINE FROM GENERAL ELECTRIC SERVICES, INC.

General Electric Services, Inc., has demonstrated its support of applied technology
programs in Miami-Dade County by offering to donate a Rolls Royce RB-211 aircraft
engine, utilizing turbofan technology and mounted on a stand. The engine will be used
in the training of secondary and postsecondary students enrolled in the Airframe and
Powerplant Technician programs at George T. Baker Aviation School. If accepted, a
letter of appreciation will be sent to the donor.

No local funds are required.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida,
authorize the Superintendent to accept the donation of a
Rolls Royce RB-211 aircraft from General Electric Services,
Inc.

No local funds are required.
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